THE REDRUTH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Issue 179 4th March 2016

World Book Day

Students have been celebrating World Book Day, busily designing bunting along the theme of their favourite book or author. Year 7 and 8 students

had the opportunity to dress up as their favourite book character: winners were selected at lunchtime in the library. Winning characters were: The Viking Warrior, the Mad Hatter. The Demon Dentist and the Book Thief. Staff were invited to join in with the fun and dress up as well. Literature guizzes took place throughout the week and book reading sessions were held during lunchtimes. A delighted Miss Barrett said. "The event was bigger than last year and students really seemed to enjoy the guizzes and book discussions. I was very impressed with the standard of fancy dress and clearly a great deal of effort had been put into the design and making of the costumes. A sincere thank you for all the support in helping the English department celebrate World Book Day."



Primary Netball

On Wednesday 24th February, Redruth School held their Primary cluster KS2 Netball tournament. It was well attended with Pennoweth, Trewirgie,



Stithians and Treleigh. All teams played each other in a round robin. The games were very close and all teams showed great team spirit throughout the afternoon. Only one team could progress to the next round and it came down to the last match for this decision to be made, where the end result was 1-0. In 1st Place: Trewirgie, 2nd Place, Treleigh, 3rd Place Stithians, and 4th Place Pennoweth. Good luck to Trewirgie in the next round representing the Redruth Cluster.

Rowing

Congratulations to the Redruth
School Indoor Rowing Team who
currently lie in 2nd place overall in the
Marjons Rowing Competition. Having
put in a tremendous team effort they
were also able to celebrate some
notable individual performances.





As part of their REAL project Why Does Chocolate Taste So Good? Year 7 students have been designing and making their own chocolates in the



classroom. The final part of this project will result in them screening films which they have made advertising these chocolate products. The screening will be held at the Regal Cinema and friends and family of Year 7 are invited to attend (see below).

World Book Day The Demon Dentist, The Book Thief and Willy Wonka.







You are invited to Redruth School Year 7 Film festival Featuring short films on:

"Why does chocolate taste so good?"

Regal Cinema Redruth
Tuesday 22nd March
10.30am —12.00pm





RSVP: reception@redruth.cornwall.sch.uk

Mark for the attention of Sarah Mottart

A donation at the event towards costs would be appreciated



Football Win for Year 9s

Well done to the Year 9 football team who won against Falmouth in the cup. At full time and extra time the score was 2-2. Redruth School won on penalties, 5-4. Player of the match was awarded to goalkeeper Logan Harris.



Cornwall County Swimming Competition

Varker who took part in the Cornwall County Swimming Competition over the last two weekends.
Charlie won 11 Gold medals, 3 silver medals and 1 bronze medal. As if that wasn't enough, he then went on to secure the winning cup for the 100m freestyle event. Charlie is currently the fastest under 13's swimmer in the County.

Congratulations to Charlie

